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Microsemi
April 30, 2010

Subject: Pico Amp Product Line Supplied from Microsemi-Scottsdale Division

Dear Valued Customer:

This correspondence is official notice communicating the discontinuance of the Pico Amp Low
Leakage Diode Product Line manufactured by the Microsemi-Scottsdale Division. Please note that the
part numbers below are being impacted effective April 30, 2010. Product is subject to a last time buy,
as outlined under the New Orders heading.

Part Numbers Being Discontinued

MT 2060 MT5078 MT5101 MT5139
MT 2060A MT5091 MT5102 MT5140
MT 2061 MT5096 MT5103 MT5382
MT 2061A MT5100 MT5124 MT5400

Please note that customer-specific derivatives are included in this notice of discontinuance, but may
not be specifically listed.

Sales Contacts
Inside Sales Representative: Tom Hamblin 480-941-9536
Sharon Mewborn 480-941-6553

Michele Niedrich 480-941-6529
Kim Lilly 480-941-6562

Inside Sales Manager — Scottsdale: Holly Snopko 480-941-6349

Open Orders

All currently scheduled orders at the Microsemi-Scottsdale Division shall be delivered per the dates
reflected in our Order Acknowledgment from the Microsemi-Scottsdale division.
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8700 E. Thomas Road, Scottsdale, AZ 85251 -- Phone 480-941-6300
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New Orders

For those products being discontinued, Microsemi extends a Last Time Buy (“LTB”) offer to you. The
LTB offer is effective as of April 30, 2010, and all LTB orders must be placed by July 1, 2010. For
future requirements, please contact our Microsemi-Lawrence Division for device alternatives.

Delivery of these products must be taken upon completion of product build. All orders are non-
cancelable, non-returnable, and may be non-replaceable. Warranty for these products is per Microsemi
Corporation Standard Terms and Conditions with the exception that replacement may not be available.

The Microsemi-Scottsdale Division extends to you our sincere appreciation for your business. Please
feel free to contact our referenced sales personnel if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

g A

Holly SI@O

Manager of Planning, Procurement,
and Customer Service

Microsemi-Scottsdale Division

8700 E. Thomas Road

Scottsdale, AZ 85251
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